## Uxbridge Historic Cemeteries Committee Meeting



March 17,2021

Present were Bill Martin, Bill Grant, Roy Henry and Beth Butler

Visitor was Peter Demers.

Absent were Sheryl Romasco And Mary Brundage.

Minutes from the November ,2020 were Accepted.. Roy motioned, Bil M. seconded and an unanimous vote.

Old Business: Beth to call Uxbridge Tree to set up a date for the tree removal.

Quaker City: the tree that split in half has come down totally and a neighbor removed it from the cemetery taking the wood .. the boys were going to remove the reflectors and solar lights out of the cemetery.... There was an agreement on putting up a piece of 4x4 to deter the person who rode the 4x4 in the cemetery in the Bowen Court entrance.

New Business: Bill Grant gave an overview of the cemeteries that are on the cemeteries that he cleans. Most made it thru the winter with very little damage, most needing branches to be picked up.

Almshouse, Shove, Dewolfe and Southwicks all look good....G.Aldrich, Royal Taft, and Norden need branches taken care of.. Buffum a sunken grave. They didn't go to Gary Lane, Mowry Tomb, Daniels and Bassett...

Flags; Roy was going to order the flags and we are shooting for May 16, 2021

Next meeting April 13th, 2021

Adjourn at 2:10 ..

Roy motioned, Bill Grant seconded and unanimous vote.

The minutes from March 17, 2021 were accepted on	
May 11, 2021.	
Beth Butler	
Roy Henry	
Mary V. Burnluge	
Bulbrund	
Cell mont	
	•

The committee accepted the minutes for Nov 16, 2020 on March 17, 2021